WALLACK’S POINT ASSOCIATION
R T T T e

April 29, 2024

Parks & Recreation Commission
888 Washington Boulevard
Stamford CT 06901

Re: Stamford Stars Softball
Dear Commissioners,

I am writing to you in my capacity as President of the Wallacks Point Association. Our
community recognizes the importance of and supports the opportunity for young
residents to participate in team sports. However, we were surprised this past weekend
with constant blaring announcements and loud music coming from the softball field at
Cove Island Park.

We understand there is a new softball team, Stamford Stars, using that field for their
home games. We would appreciate it if the Parks & Recreation Commission could let this
group know that the PA system is not to be used other than for game announcements
during tournaments. Amplified music and constant booming chatter are disruptive to the
surrounding neighborhoods and, as we understand it, against Park rules.

Thanks so much for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Janotom Ll

Jonathan Lach, President
130 Wallacks Drive Stamford, CT 06902
203-222-1200 jonny.lach@gmail.com



